
“To all our buyers, vendors, and customers, thank you for all your incredible support 
throughout 2021. As a small business owner, I certainly appreciate you choosing Dakota 

Foundry for all your casting needs this year and beyond. 

Should you need anything, don’t hesitate to reach out to myself or a member of my 
team. I hope you have a wonderful holiday season, and we look forward to working with 

you in 2022. See you next year!”

~Kory Anderson, President & CEO

From Dakota Foundry
2021 Newsletter

Need orders for 2022 delivery?
We are actively scheduling - Contact us today!

Custom made-in-USA fitness equipment coming 2022!

NEW LEADERSHIP UPDATE:

Customer Corner: Check out some 2021 products made at Dakota Foundry...

We reproduced John Deere single plow 
depth gauges showcasing the skill of our 

molding crew. They used the original 
casting as a pattern and was able to make a 

fully functional 3lb replica! 

Our biggest 3D printed casting this year 
weighted in at 3500 pounds! This 3D 
mold showcases the cooling fins and 

wire groves which are critical detail to 
to make this part for a machine built in 

1940’s-1960’s. With no replacement 
parts available to analyze, this certainly 
was a perfect challenge for our team! 

Our team also produced these awesome 
Little Cabin Fire Pits, a perfect addition for 

your next family bonding night. Learn 
more: www.littlecabinstore.com

As many of you know, we created our sister company Iron Warrior as a response to 
the pandemic in order to produce made-in-USA fitness equipment right here at 
Dakota Foundry! In our first year, we have sold over 3,000 patent-pending Warbells 
and kettlebells. Wow!

In 2022, we are launching our fully customizable Warbells that enable small gyms, 
families, and community centers to have fitness equipment with their own unique 
design and logos. Interested? Learn more at www.ironwarriorusa.com.

YOUR LOGO HERE!

A message from our owner:

Meet Juston Barse, the new Dakota Foundry Plant Supervisor! 
Juston has worked at Dakota Foundry for the past 15 years as our extremely 
talented Cupola Operator. As one of the few remaining Cupola experts in 
America, his knowledge is critical for producing the best iron possible. 
Because of his leadership, he was promoted into the Plant Supervisor role 
effective 10/1/21. The future of Dakota Foundry is in great hands!

We are so excited to share one of our most recent investments which will elevate 
our 3D modeling and reverse engineering capabilities. This 2021 EinScan Pro HD 
3D Scanner brings high resolution and accuracy up to 0.04 mm in Fixed Scan 
Mode. We will now be able to create 3D models and printed molds of all kinds. 
Have a project to get started on? Contact our Sales Manager, Steve Roraff today!

Original (broken)

New functional replica!

$$ New Investment
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